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Friday, 24 February 2023 

Parents’ Evenings – March 2023 
Dear parents and carers, 

After the positive feedback from our Autumn meetings, parents evenings will again be a hybrid 

model, split between an opportunity for you to come into school and see your child’s work and an 

online appointment to speak to the teacher.  From speaking with staff and parents we are 

changing this slightly to put the open evening before the online appointments. 

The Open Evening will be on Tuesday, 14th March from 3:40pm to 5pm.  This is your chance to 

come into school to see your child’s classroom and work.  Trays will be out on the desks so you 

can sit and have a look at all their hard work.  Teachers will be present to be able to answer some 

quick questions but there won’t be time, or the privacy, for you to have a long conversation about 

your child’s work and progress then. 

You will not need to book for the Open Evening, just come whenever suits you between 3:40 and 

5pm.  This evening is finishing earlier than last time (at 5pm exactly) so please make sure you give 

yourself enough time to see your child’s work before 5pm.  We have shortened the evening as we 

had very few parents coming in after 5pm at the last Open Evening. 

Your opportunity for a 1:1 conversation with your child’s teacher will be online again.  These will be 

held the following week on the 21st, 22nd or 23rd March.   

The link will to book will be sent out at 4pm today. 

The booking instructions are linked here Parents_evening_booking_instructions.pdf  The 

instructions to join the Teams appointment are linked here  Parents Evening Teams 

Instructions.pdf  If you have any issues with accessing these appointments or links please speak to 

the office or your child’s teacher. 

Please note these are 8 minute slots (though the system says 5 minutes).  If your child has an IEP, 

their class teacher will contact you to make a longer appointment (on alternate days before Easter),  

instead of the parents evening times. 

 

Ed Seeley, 

Head Teacher 
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